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	 Maths
 This half term we will be looking at:

· Developing children’s knowledge of place value.
· Continuing to improve reasoning style questions and using practical methods to aid children in their working out.
· Continue to develop the children’s times tables knowledge.

	English
In English, we will be starting a new Power of Reading book called ‘Arthur and the Golden Rope’. We will be learning about and writing different text types including a retell and improving our sentences using our writer’s tools. In Guided Reading we will continue to read Fantastic Mr Fox and using the text to explain the reasons for our answers. In their writing they will be focussing on grammar, using the correct punctuation and identifying verbs and adverbs.

	History and Geography
This term the children will be learning about the seaside and understanding the history of them and the features of a seaside.
	Computing
This half term the children will be using Coding to write commands. We will be using different programmes in our Computing lessons to support our English and Geography work. We will be using purple mash as part of our learning and usernames and passwords will be stuck in the children’s planners.
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	Science  

This half term the Science topic is animals including humans.
Children will be looking at their diet, skeletons and digestive system. They will compare these in different animals. 

The children will also be learning to understand how to ensure that their investigations are fair, planning and carrying out their own investigations and conducting fair tests.
	PSHE

The theme for PSHE this half term is ‘Citizenship’. The children will be learning about the qualities of being a good citizen.

We will also be thinking about ‘Getting on and Falling Out’ during our classroom SEAL assemblies.

	
	MFL

The children will continue to read and write in Spanish.
	
	Music

This half term the children will be exploring rhythmic patterns.
	

	Physical Education 

The children will be learning the skills and rules for a variety of invasion games such as netball and basketball.

PE day: Tuesday –PE kit is black pumps or trainers, dark tracksuit bottoms and a white t-shirt. 
	Art
This subject will be linked to the Geography, History and Science topics.
	RE 
This half term in RE the children are learning about Christianity, Judaism and Islam.  

	How can you help?

Children will be given Spellings, English and Maths homework every week on Friday to be returned on the following Monday. Children will have the weekend to ensure that they complete it. You can support your child by helping them with their homework and by helping them to learn their times tables. Spellings will be tested on Friday.
	Teachers and Support Staff 
Teaching staff in Year 3 are Miss Ackernley (3A), Mrs Batol (3B) and Miss Croot (3C). The support staff are Mrs Afzal, Mrs Bibi and Miss Begum.
The Year 3 team are always willing to talk to you about any issues that may be causing concern.  Thank you for your continued support!


